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USMC HOSTS OPEN HOUSES FOR PROPOSED LAND EXPANSION 

HEADQUARTERS MARINE CORPS (Nov. 25, 2008) – The Department of the Navy is in the initial 

stages of preparing an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) to study potential environmental effects 

associated with a range of reasonable alternatives (including ‘no action’ alternative) for the proposed 

acquisition of lands and establishment of special-use airspace bordering the Marine Corps Air Ground 

Combat Center (MCAGCC), Twentynine Palms, Calif.   

 

As part of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process, the Marine Corps will host three 

scoping meetings in Southern California. Meetings will be in open house format allowing interested 

parties to view information boards and handouts, speak with project representatives and submit written 

and oral comments on issues and alternatives for consideration in the Draft EIS (by Jan. 31, 2009).  For 

additional information please reference the project website www.29palms.usmc.mil/las. 

 

Open-house meeting locations, times and dates are as follows:  

Wednesday, Dec. 3, 2008, 5 to 9 p.m.   Thursday, Dec. 4, 2008, 5 to 9 p.m.  
Twentynine Palms Junior High School   Hilton Garden Inn 

5798 Utah Trail      12603 Mariposa Road 

      Twentynine Palms, CA 92277     Victorville, CA 92395 

 
Friday, Dec. 5, 2008, 5 to 9 p.m.    Comment Mailing Address:  
Ontario Convention Center     MAGTFTC, MCAGCC  

2000 E. Convention Center Way    ATTN: Land Acquisition Program  

Ontario, CA 91764      Box 788104, Bldg 1554, Rm 138 

      Twentynine Palms, CA 92278-8104 

      E-mail: SMBPLMSWEBPAO@usmc.mil
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